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SAVE THE DATE: Chugach Annual Meeting & Member Appreciation Event—May 17
In just four short months, Chugach will be hosting our 
Annual Meeting and Member Appreciation event. Held 
at ChangePoint Alaska (6689 Changepoint Drive), the 
annual meeting will include reports from the CEO and 
board of directors on the highlights and priorities of the 
cooperative. The results of the board election will also be 
announced.

Prior to the meeting, the annual member appreciation 
event will once again feature bucket truck rides, power 
plant tours, educational booths, lunch, and more. Mark 
your calendars as this is the most important day of the 
year for Chugach members to interact with their electric 
cooperative. {98150}

Chugach donates computer equipment to the Anchorage School District
Chugach is donating more than 1,600 pieces of computer 
equipment including desktop computers, monitors, 
computer arms, and laptops to the Anchorage School 
District (ASD). 

As part of Chugach’s commitment to stay current with 
the latest technology to ensure security, efficiency, 
and productivity, we are investing in new computers 
and associated hardware. Recognizing the values of 
corporate responsibility and social impact, we are 
pleased local schools will be able to use the outgoing 
equipment. Contributing to the learning environment and 
empowering students with the necessary tools for their 
education, while ensuring Chugach has a safe and secure 
computer system, is a win-win for the cooperative and the 
community.  

The first of several computer deliveries to the Anchorage School 
District warehouse.
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Member number hide-n-seek
Find your member number in 

{brackets} in the Outlet and get 

a $100 credit on your electric bill. 

Call Chugach at 907-563-7366 to 

claim your prize.  

Green CornerGreen Corner
          Reducing our carbon footprint

Clothes 
dryers make 
up a large 
portion of 
appliance 
energy 
consumption. Clean the lint 
filter after every use and 
consider using wool dryer 
balls. These will separate 
clothes and get more air to 
them, cutting drying time. 
They can also reduce static 
so you don't need dryer 
sheets. Source: energy.gov

From Engineering to Operations to 
Member Services, all of Chugach’s 
roughly 450 employees live and 
work in Alaska.

Each month we introduce you to 
one of our employees who works 
every day to provide safe, reliable 
power to our members.

Liv says the most challenging part of her job is 
juggling deadlines. She says she most enjoys 
constantly learning new things and solving 
problems.

Name: Liv Froholm
Position: Lead Analyst/
Programmer
Time at Chugach: 33 years

Skip the lobby: Kiosk simplifies payment
Chugach members can pay 
their electric bill 24/7 with a 
payment kiosk that was installed 
outside the headquarters 
building at 5601 Electron Drive 
in April. 

To use the kiosk, you need your 
member account number (it’s 
on your bill) and a credit card. 

The menu will walk you through the process. Over 480 
payments were processed through the kiosk from April to 
December 2023. 

Eklutna public meetings held
The owners of the Eklutna Hydroelectric Project, Chugach, 
Matanuska Electric Association, and the Municipality of 
Anchorage, held six public meetings in January on the 
Draft Fish & Wildlife Program. The draft program is part of 
the agreement signed when the project was purchased in 
the 1990s, requiring the project owners to first study and 
then propose a plan to mitigate, protect, and enhance fish 
and wildlife impacted by the project. 

The six public meetings were held in Palmer, Eagle River, 
and Anchorage. The draft program is open for public 
comment until February 19. The governor makes the final 
decision on what program will be implemented, and a 

final proposal is expected to go to him in April. The draft 
program is available at www.eklutnahydro.com and you 
can submit comments to info@eklutnahydro.com.
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